
 

 

To: Parents and Carers of Year 8 Students             21 April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening  

Year 8 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 4 May 2023 from 3.30pm to 6.00pm.  Our Parents’ Evening will 
provide you with the opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers to discuss the progress they are 
currently making.   
 
Please use our EduLink online booking system to make appointments with your child’s teachers. 
 
Access to our Year 8 Parents’ Evening appointment bookings: 
 

• Log in to your Edulink account straight from your device/app and enter your details. 
Or, 

• Visit our school website www.stannesacademy.org.uk and click ‘Year 8 Parents’ Evening’ where you will be 
required to enter your personal details on the webpage as a point of log in. 

 
When you arrive at the Academy for Parents’ Evening, please sign in via the main Heart Space doors where you will 
be directed by our student ambassadors.  Teachers will be located across the ground floor of the academy within 
subject areas. 
 
Appointment booking will open from 8am on Monday 24 April 2023 and will close on Thursday 4 May 2023 at 2pm.  
Should you wish to make any changes after this time, please contact Miss Clare O’Donnell, Year 8 Pastoral Leader, 
using the email address below.  If you require any further assistance, please contact the Academy’s main reception 
who will be happy to assist you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

    
 
Mr M Hallam      Miss C O’Donnell  
Assistant Headteacher     Year 8 Pastoral Leader 
       codonnell@stannesacademy.org.uk  

http://www.stannesacademy.org.uk/
mailto:codonnell@stannesacademy.org.uk

